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Simon Hughes MP to address the Cabinet on Monday 
  
The Deputy Leader of the UK Liberal Democrats Rt Hon Simon Hughes MP arrives in 
Gibraltar today. This is his second visit since the election of the new Government in 
December. 
  
Mr Hughes has been invited to address the Cabinet at its regular meeting on Monday. 
  
In addition to this, he will meet with the Chief Minister Fabian Picardo and the Deputy Chief 
Minister Dr Joseph Garcia. 
  
The Government will take the opportunity to brief Mr Hughes on current political issues 
affecting Gibraltar. 
  
Commenting on the visit, the Deputy Chief Minister Dr Joseph Garcia said: 
"Simon Hughes is a good friend of Gibraltar and he is always very welcome here. His 
position as Deputy Leader of a party in Government in the UK makes it important to keep 
him up to date with what is happening." 
 
Note to Editors: 
 
There will be a photocall at 1015 to which all local media photographers and cameramen 
are invited. 
 


